
Issue 3  

March 2023  Newsletter 

 

 

 

The annual PFOA summer ball is 

booked for Saturday 10th June 2023 

at Leicester Tigers Rugby Club, 

Aylestone Road, Leicester. Dress 

Black Tie & Medals. Ticket Price is 

£70 per person, this includes, drinks 

reception,3 course meal, ½ bottle 

wine per person, disco, prize raffle 

and auction. To book tickets please 

call  

PFOA HQ 01345 697890 

 

 

Police Firearms Officers Association 

The Old Police Station, 

18 East Park Street, 

Chatteris, Cambridgeshire 

PE16 6LD 
Tel: 01354 697890 

Email: info@pfoa.co.uk 

 
Current membership 10,595 

 
To Unsubscribe to this newsletter 

please contact your Force 

Coordinator 

 
 

 

 

 PFOA Insight Days into UK Armed Policing  

 
 

The one-day course has been written with a purpose to educate, motivate and 

inspire the next generation of those considering a career as an armed police officer. 

The course content will give the candidate an opportunity to make an informed 

decision on their career path. They will have access to experienced firearms officers 

to answer any questions or concerns they may have, and all within the immersive 

environment of the PFOA Museum of Armed Policing. There will also be female 

only days to provide a safe space to discuss thoughts and views and address any 

issues that may be perceived as barriers to success. 

https://www.pfoa.co.uk/blog/pfoa-launches-insight-days-for-potential-recruits 

Support Given in February    

The PFOA assisted 91 members and their families in February. Some examples of 

support given:  

Coaching x 12, Counselling x 36,  

Physio, x 9, Welfare calls out x 120, Welfare calls in x 31, Welfare breaks x 3, 

Advice and signposting x 5 

 

West Midlands Police - ARVO Transferees 
 

Are you a current Armed Response Officer serving (or have served) in a Home 

Office force?  

Do you wish you had more opportunity to put your firearms training into practice? 

Are you motivated and looking for a new challenge? 

We are looking for firearms officers to transfer to West Midlands Police.  

Whether you are an Armed Response Vehicle Officer, Armed Response Officer, 

Specialist Firearms Officer or a CT Specialist Firearms Officer- We want to hear 

from you! 

If you have any questions relating to this role or what it is like to work for WMP, 

please contact a member of the recruitment team 

at careers@westmidlands.police.uk 
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